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Note verbale dated 4 December 2006 from the Permanent Mission of the
Republic of the Sudan to the United Nations Office at Geneva
addressed to the secretariat of the Human Rights Council

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizationsin Geneva presents its complimentsto
the secretariat of the Human Rights Council and has the honour to enclose herewith a
copy of the note of this Mission No. 275/06 dated 2 December 2006* sent to the
Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, which is self-
explanatory.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Sudan, while requesting the
secretariat to circulate the above-mentioned note as an official document of the fourth
special session of the Human Rights Council to be convened on 12 December 2006,
availsitself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Human Rights
Council the assurance of its highest consideration.

* Reproduced in the annex as received, in the language of submission only.
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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of The Sudan to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and viould
like to refer to the statement of the High Commissioner on Sudan at the opening of
the Third Session of the Human Rights Council on 29® November 2006 in which
she stated, ((The Government must provide convincing answers regarding its well
documented links with the militia...), where also some Council member and
observer states delegates including the delegation of Sudan, officially requested the
High Commissioner to provide them with the documents mentioned.

The Permanent Mission of The Sudan, while renewing its request which it
iooks forward to be furnished with as soon as possible, and before the convening
of the Council’s Special Session on Darfur, avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
the assurances of its highest considerations.

Geneva, 02 DEC 2006




